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Blessed Sacrament Families,
Happy New Year! May your year be filled with joy, laughter, and precious memories as a family.

Looking ahead to our return on Monday, | wanted to provide you with some important information regarding Cold Winter
Dress, Recess, and our campus' Inclement Weather Protocols. | hope this information will assist our families in
preparing for any changes in dress or schedules based on the weather forecast.

COLD WINTER DRESS DAYS

Although weather forecasters are still updating their models, | will be implementing Cold Weather Dress Days for the
upcoming school week.

* Girls may wear solid blue, solid black or khaki pants with their uniform top. Denim, denim-like, leggings, or
warm-ups may not be worn. School shoes must be worn.

* Boys may wear a solid red, solid white or solid blue long-sleeve t-shirt under their school polo.

The temporary variance to school outerwear remains in effect. This week, students may wear Blessed Sacrament
CYO, Athletic, and Cheerleading sweatshirts, overshirts, and sweaters as Cold Weather Dress Days have been
implemented.

Dennis Uniforms Red Cardigan Sweaters

Dennis Uniforms Red V-Neck Sweaters

Dennis Uniforms Blue Fleeces

Dennis Uniforms Blue Jackets

School Spirit Store Red or Blue Sweatshirts

Solid Red or Solid Navy Blue or Solid Royal Blue Sweaters (Cardigan or VNecks) Fleeces, or Jackets. Hoodies
are not allowed.

+ May Not Have Words, Emblems, or Other Features or be a Combination of Colors to Respect Uniformity
¢ Other Blessed Sacrament CYO, Athletic, or Cheerleading Sweatshirts, Overshirts, Sweaters, etc. may only be
worn during Morning Care, After School Care, Recess, Passing Time, and on days deemed Cold Weather Days by
the School Administration.

RECESS

Students are to be kept indoors for physical education and recess on cold weather days when the temperature and/or
wind chill is below 45 degrees. When the temperature and/or wind chill is above 46 degrees, children are allowed to play
outside as long as they are properly dressed.

INCLEMENT WEATHER PROTOCOLS

Blessed Sacrament Catholic School has adopted the following Inclement Weather Virtual Learning Schedule to
minimize any disruption in the delivery of instruction. In the event of loss of connectivity, students will be given time to
make up assignments using a reasonable amount of time taking into consideration the weather conditions and
connectivity.

In service to the Incarnate Word and Blessed Sacrament,
Michael Fierro

Principal


https://blessedschool.com/inclement-weather/

